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Health, Wellbeing and Environment Scrutiny Committee  

 

The Committee met on 7 September, 2023 and the following matters were considered:  

 The regular reports from the County Health and Care Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee and the Police, Fire and Crime Panel and notes of a meeting with 
the Integrated Care Board were considered.  

 The Committee considered the latest report to Cabinet on odour issues at 
Walleys Quarry.   

  The Committee Considered a report on Homelessness – reviewing new 
arrangements 

 The Committee considered a review of the allotment waiting list 

 The Committee received a question and answer session from the Chief Fire 
Officer 

 The Committee considered a report on Cycle Routes and Lane Provision 

 The Work Programme was discussed and Members requested that the Fire 

Officers come back to a future meeting to present their findings on the trial of 

mobilising its resources which concludes in December.  Also, it had been 

suggested at a previous meeting to add an item on tackling obesity.  A request 

was made for a member of the Police Team to attend to discuss ‘Right Care 

Right Person’. Provision of NHS dental care and the potential for a School of 

Dentistry at Keele University was also added to the work programme.  

 

Cllr Ian Wilkes 

Chair  
 
 
 
 


